
Attached is a copy of the letter going out to the existing 50 winter tenants at the Old Mill RV 
Park in Garibaldi.   Tillamook County is already critically short of affordable housing.  A shortage 
of affordable building sites prices most working people out of regular housing.  
  
An estimated 500 Tillamook families have to rely on mobile homes and RVs.  Under 608 many 
of the affordable sites will disappear.  A critical situation will become even worse. 
  
The last session provided counties with a prototype law that any county could adopt.  That 
decision needs to be left to the counties where elected officials who are closer to their own 
county’s needs can make the decision.  THE STATE DOES NOT NEED TO FORCE RENT CONTROL 
ON EVERY COUNTY. 
  
Doug Rosenberg 
Old Mill RV Park and Event Center 
210 S. Third St. 
Garibaldi, Or  97118 
 


